
For more information, please contact
Mrs Preston on 0260298377

www.billabong-h.schools.nsw.edu.au
billabong-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Year 6 Transition Day
Friday 3rd December 2021

Recess & Lunch
Drink Bottle
Pens & Pencils

What to bring:
Sports Uniform
Hat

What to wear:

Please return your registration form to your school by
Friday 26th November 2021.

Uniform shop bookings can be made at
https://calendly.com/billabong 

School Calculators will be available to purchase for $30
from the front office. Payment can be made in advance
via our website or over the phone. 

Like us on Facebook for the latest
updates and information .

Billabong High School


